
-

SEMOOK STATION

IPUBLIC SERVICE Engineering Office:
Company of New Hampshir e 1671 Worcester Road

Framingham. Massachusetts 01701

(617)- 872 8100

August 31, 1982
SBN-315
T.F. B.7.1.2

United States Nuclear Regulatory Com11Lssion
Wa shi ng to n, D. C. 20555

At te nt io n: Mr. Frank J. Miraglia, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing

Re fe re nc e s: (a) Construction Permits CPPR-135 and CPPR-136, Docket Nos.
50-44 3 and 50-444

(b) USNRC Letter, dated July 30, 1982, F. J. Miraglia to
W. C. Tallman

Subject: Seabrook Station Security Training and Qualification Plan;
Response to NRC's RAIs

Dear Sir:

Enclosed are five copies each of the PSNH response to NRC's Requests for
Mditional Information (RAIs) on the Seabrook Station Security Training and

Qualification Plan.

Also enclosed are five copies of the revised plan pages. The revised
pages are marked Revision 3, and a black line is included in the right margin
indicating the location of the revised information. These RAIs were forwarded

in Re f e re nce ( b) .

The PSNH response and the plan are considered Safeguards Information and
should be protected as such. This letter does not contain Safeguards material
and reverts to unclassified when separated f rom the enclosures.

Very truly yours,

YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY

Ys . ALu h.
-

J. DeVincentis
7ar: Project M,inager

ALL/ce s
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